May 3 update

Submitted by dcecil on Tue, 05/03/2011 - 09:49
Date:
Tue, 05/03/2011

The forecast looks dry for the foreseeable future. We are considering an ER-2 flight in the next few
days to check the instruments, possibly investigate surface emissivity with a strong gradient of soll
moisture across Oklahoma (very wet in southeast, dry in west), and possibly fly over Gulf of
Mexico buoys for instrument calibration.



